# Choose the correct answer from a , b , c or d :

1is the force that	it keeps objects on earth.
a) gravity	
b) spokes	2
c) gymnastics	
d) graves	The second secon
2 - If we plant trees, then	we cleaner air.
a) will be having	
b) have	
c) will have	
d) will have had	
3- The wealthy man left	a to say who would receive what after
his death.	
a) form	
b) will	
c) biography	
d) well	

1

4. Every one needs a certain of sunshine to get enough vitamin
a) theory
b) process
c) discount
d) amount
5- They are expectedthe cup.
a) to have been won
b) to win
c) to have won
d) that they would win
6 - My father advised me to take this job. I wish Ihis advice.
a) had taken
b) take
c) took
d) have taken
Co.

7. Please, Put the statue in t	he right otherwise, it will fall
over.	
a) fireworks	600
b) mark	
c) position	
d) drum	
8 - She is flying for the	e first time tomorrow. She will have no co-
pilot.	
a) role	
b) visit	Es.
c) license	
d) solo	
9 – Monafor	her boss for more than two hours when he
finally arrived.	
a) is waiting	
b) have been waiting	
c) had been waiting	
d) has been waiting	

10 – Staying up lat	e is one of my bad habits , I can't
desert it .	
a) Despite	
b) Although	
c) Besides	-5
d) Because of	2001
11 - Try using a paint to pair	nt the large side of the wall quickly,
a) roller	
b) brush	
c) instrument	
d) utensil	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
12. The candle light a small	part of the room, leaving the rest in
darkness.	
a ) entered	
b) based	
c) excavated	
d) illuminated	

15 - Now indentify the earth's surface is covered
a) with
b) in
c) by
d) at
14 - We don't know when earthquakes happen .Theypredicted.
a) were
b) have been
c) had been
d) can't be

15 – Dr. Aisha Abd El Rahman used to go with her father to meetin
she learned to read and write.
a) at which
b) who
c) when
d) for which
16- Mai can't help you tonight. She on a science project.
a) works
b) is working
c) won't be working
d) will have worked
Co.

# Find the mistake in six (6) Only of the following sentences, then write it correctly:

17. You mustn't eat too many sweets because you are chronic .
San Maria
18. By next week I'll finish my homework.
180
19. We should be good for each others.
Man.
20. This is a larger that we drive according discours
20. It has known that smoking causes serious diseases.

21 - Many parts of the world suffer from draught because there is no rain.
22. If you put a piece of stone in water, will it sink? Yes, that's true.
23- A person who is over 25 years old is naïve .
24. Nobody saw near the crime scene yesterday .
Control of the contro

## Respond to each of the following situations:

-	tructions to operate the vacuum clear
	riend to read "The prisoner of zenda "
thony Hope.	
Mark	
94	
P	

27 - A friend asks you what sort of music you enjoy. Say your favourite music is folk music.

	F. J. P
.You have never been very goo	asks you what skills you would like to improve od at maths.
	ALCON D

Answer the following questions :	
29 – " It's a stalemate " What did Fritz mean by	these words ?
30 — How did Rassendyll realize at the end of	the story that Rose was
right about taking responsibilities?	

31 - What would happer	if the Castle was attacked by few people?
32 – What did Antoinet	te de Mauban warn Flavia not to do in her lette
to her?	

### Read the following quotation, then answer the questions:

be a trap ".	ere : And it an isit wen, I lear there if
33 . Who was the speaker and	the addressed person?
34. Where are they?	
	to ? And what do you think he means by "

36 - Find the mistake in Two Only	of the following sentences, then
correct it :	(6)
a- Lord Topham' eyes were too sha	arp to recognize Rassendyll.
b- Josef was found dead in the cas	t <mark>le.</mark>
	<u></u>
c- When the King was sick in his pris	son, Princess Flavia helped to take
care of him .	

# Mention the place, the speakers and the language function in each of the following two mini-dialogues:

Place:-		1.71
	42	<u></u>
		<u> </u>
Speaker A:	19	
	(6)	
	1	
	Mar.	
Speaker B:	39	
	Can M	
9.4		
unction of speaker		

38- A: What's your experience about the public relations in an international bank?B:I worked for five years , from 2010 to 2015 .

Place:			9	
		7.2	7	
Speaker A:		3		
		<u> </u>		
		<u> </u>		
Speaker B:	"Sy			
	(0)			
	<u> </u>			
Function of speake	r B:			

#### Read the following passage, then answer the questions:

In the twentieth century, architects in large cities designed structures in a way that reduced noise and yet made living as comfortable as possible. They used such techniques as making walls hollow and filling this wall space with materials that absorb noise. Thick carpets and heavy curtains were used to cover floors and windows. Air conditioners and furnaces were designed to filter air through soundproofing materials. However, after much time and effort had been spent in making buildings less noisy, it was discovered that people also reacted adversely to the lack of sound. Now architects are designing structures that reduce undesirable noise but, retain the kind of noise that people seem to need.

	nitects design in the two	
	. 6	
40 - How did they	filter air?	
	or .	

41 - What are arch	itects designing now?
Choose the co	rrect answer from a , b , c or d :
42 - Heavy curtain	s were used to cover
a) roofs	Aller and the second se
b) doors	and the same of th
c) windows	
d) chairs	
43 - After much tir	ne, architects managed to make buildings
a) less noisy	
b) more noisy	
c) much noisy	Market Control of the
d) noisy	

### Read the following passage, then answer the questions:

At eleven on Monday morning, Dr. Ibrahim went alone to the lecture room in the Faculty of Medicine. There were about forty students waiting there for him. "I'm sorry," he said, "I won't be able to give my lecture today." The students looked surprised. Dr. Ibrahim explained that he had an important sudden meeting. "However" he went on "Although I can't be with you myself, my voice can! He gestured towards the cassette recorder on the table. "You see, I've recorded my lecture and you can listen to it while I go to my meeting. So, in a way, I'll be in two places at once! One of the miracles of modern science! "Feeling rather pleased with himself Dr. Ibrahim switched on the cassette recorder and left. The meeting finished a little early. So, Dr. Ibrahim decided to go back to the lecture room. He stood a moment outside the door, listening to his voice. Then, very quietly, he opened the door. To his surprise, the room was empty. But then, as he looked around he saw a number of small cassette recorders, all listening to his lecture.

Aliswei the i	Showing questions i
44. What does	Dr. Ibrahim do for a living?
45. Why was D	r. Ibrahim unable to give Monday's lecture?
-	

Answer the following questions:

46. What replaced Dr. Ibrahim	in the lecture room?
Choose the correct answer	Part I
47. Dr Ibrahim belongs to the Fa	aculty of
a) Engineering	
b) Law	19
c) Commerce	No.
d) Medicine	6
48. Although Dr. Ibrahim was p	resent at the Faculty on Monday, he
a) gave the lecture by himself	
b) didn't give the lecture	
c) put off the lecture	
d) gave the lecture through rec	ording his voice

## <u>A – Translate into Arabic :</u>

		pond according		
			5 10	
		45		
••••				
	10			
	قة في الاداء .	حتاج الی صبر ود		

: – السهر لفترة طويلة لة تأثير ضار على صحتك . أليس كذلك ؟	3
	•
	••
	••
	••
	••

# 50- Write a paragraph of about 100 words on ONE Only of the following topics:

a - How can people overcome the problem of pollution ?

b – Social networking sites like Facebook and Twitter are the most
popular way for people to communicate with each other.

and the second s
4.0